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Summary:

Foreign Service Officer David Mark, reporting in Moscow Dispatch No. 375, suggests
changes in US policy to embrace reduction of “pressure-generating activities” on
Eastern Europe, including Radio Free Europe (RFE). Ambassador Llwellyn E. Thompson
dissents but suggests that RFE broadcasts might be halted in exchange for an end to
Soviet jamming [of Voice of America and other Western broadcasts].
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